
Executive Director’s letter – Read More: 

 

 I also wanted to celebrate the fact that I am writing this article from our 

new small, but much needed, office space.  We have a physical location and are 

so thankful for being able to have a place to provide the administration of PAL.  As 

the summer activities come to an end, we are in full swing planning for our annual 

banquet scheduled for October 20th of this year. Please consider joining us. 

Tickets officially went on sale on Monday July 30th.  We’d love your help to make 

this an amazing event, last year we had to turn folks away when we sold out, this 

year we have been able to expand the use of the facility and are hoping for 450 

people to come celebrate with us.  If you were there in the past you know how 

inspirational, fun and educational this event is. Please get your tickets and invite 

your friends to come. Early bird pricing is in effect and we know it will be yet 

another wonderful event to celebrate with you.  We previously mentioned that 

anyone coming from out-of-state will not need to pay for their tickets due to 

generous sponsors.   

 See more info in the newsletter below, also don’t forget our blogs this 

month – they are, as always, great!  And, be sure to follow us on Facebook, we 

post really important information to stay in the loop.  

God Bless, and keep the faith,  

Kim Humphrey 

Executive Director 


